
Courtesy Visit from UNFPA Representative in Jordan 

17 September 2020, Ms. Enshrah AHMED new representative of UNFPA in Jordan paid a courtesy call 

to Ambassador Mr. YANAGI Hidenao and introduced the activities of the clinic in Village 6 in Azraq Syrian 

refugee camp managed by UNFPA. The clinic is dedicated to ensuring girls and women in the camp to 

have access to SRH (Sexual and Reproductive Health) service and to preventing GBV (Gender-Based 

Violence). This project has been supported by the government of Japan since 2015. She expressed 

appreciation for valuable support of Japan and conveyed her expectation of further cooperation in Jordan. 

Ambassador YANAGI expressed his expectation for the important role of UNFPA for girls and women in 

refugee camps who are in more and more difficult circumstances due to the spread of COVID-19 and 

reiterated his intention to work closely with UNFPA. 

 

 

 


